| Thursday 6th |

National Child

Measurement for
Nottinghamshire

We want to learn more about how children in
Nottinghamshire are growing so we can better plan and
deliver healthcare. So we need to weigh and measure all
reception and Year 6 children.

Your school nursing team will be visiting this school soon.
If you wish to talk about your child’s weight or any other
health issues they can be contacted on.

ollSs 8834663 )

For more information on the National Child
Measurement Programme visit

www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/caring/yourhealth/
staying-healthy/healthyweight/ncmp/



